

July 25, 2008

Robin Hall Premier Wealth Advisors 9000 Keystone Crossing, Suite 990 Indianapolis, IN 46240

Dear Robin:

It is our great pleasure to extend our warmest congratulations on being honored as one of *Worth* magazine's Top 250 Wealth Advisors. Due to an unprecedented response to this year's call for nominees, we are expanding the number of honorees beyond the previous 100.

Each year, *Worth* recognizes an elite group of individuals for their expertise, integrity and dedication to the field of wealth management. Published in our October/November 2008 issue, the Top 250 list represents months of extensive research and rigorous analysis. Though wealth advisors from throughout the United States vie for inclusion, only a select few are chosen—those who have earned this distinction for their outstanding expertise, insight, trustworthiness and commitment to their clients' needs.

As a Worth Top 250 Wealth Advisor, you are a member of an exclusive group of executives who represent the very finest that the wealth management profession has to offer. Please accept our congratulations and appreciation for helping to highlight the contributions of your field.

Best regards,

The Editors of Worth